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Your Submission to the TPC Review: I believe it is essential that the public can be
involved in resource management and planning decisions to protect Tasmania from
development at any cost. The balancing of social, environmental and economic decisions
need to be made with transparency and appropriate planning and consultation.
The TPC must be able to act independently of the government. It needs to be free of
ministerial influence and be able to maintain its function in policy development.
The role of the TPC must be maintained in assessing and approving projects. It has an
important role in influencing planning policy. 
In these uncertain times, socially and economically, it is vital that any developments are
considered carefully for the long term benefits of Tasmania rather than the short term goal
of financial benefit.
Therefore I believe that TPC should continue to perform its essential role in maintaining an
independent voice while making sure any development is treated with transparency.
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